Liz Pulley

From: Jennie Falconer <iimiiiianenouam
Sent: 05 May 2015 10:21

To: Neighbourhood Planning

Subject: Publication of Tangmere Neighbourhood Plan

Thank you for consulting Waverley on the above document. We have no comments to make.

Kind regards,

Jennie Falconer
(Tuesday to Friday 8.30 a.m - 5.00 p.m)
Senior Planning Officer, Planning Policy

Waverley Borough Council,
The Burys, Godalming, Surrey. GU7 1HR

www.waverley.gov.uk
Direct line:01483 523294
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LEGAL DISCLAIMER_

Communications on or through Chichester District Councils computer systems may be monitored or
recorded to secure effective system operation and for other lawful purposes.









